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                   On the 28th of April,2023 a team of three teachers comprising of 

Dr.C.Kharlukhi and two others from Sankerdev College delivered an 

Awareness Program about the Teaching English to Speakers of other Languages 

(TESOL) an M.A Course. As per their request, the Department of English 

allowed the fourth and sixth semesters to attend the program in one of the 

classrooms. 

                     In the program, Dr.Christina Kharlukhi enlightened the students 

about TESOL; she informed that the course was founded in 

1966,Virginia,U.S.A and that it aims to train and equip learners in the various 

domains of teaching and learning through English, it aims to provide expertise 

and training in the English language skills(LSRW) and to enable learners to 

design and develop assessment tools in the evaluation of language learning. She 

also informed that the course was affiliated to North Eastern Hill University 

with a duration of two years. Furthermore, she informed that future 

opportunities include teaching English in Thailand, Hongkong, Japan, France, 

Spain, Vietnam, Indonesia, Slovakia, South Korea and other countries as well. 

Dr.C.Kharlukhi vehemently appealed the students to understand the aim and 

objectives of TESOL so that they can become proficient users of the English 

Language. 

The hospitality extended to the team was very much appreciated and they 

expressed their desire to visit the college again if we need help or assistance 

with regards to the course offered by them. 


